NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENT FOR PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS TO
BINGHAM COUNTY CODE TITLE 1 “ADMINISTRATION”
CHAPTER 6 “CONDUCT OF PUBLIC HEARINGS”

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bingham County Commissioners will hold a Public
Hearing on January 2, 2025 at 8:30 a.m. in the Bingham County Courthouse located at 501
N. Maple Street, Blackfoot Idaho. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to obtain testimony
before making a decision to consider approving modifications to Bingham County Code Title
I “Administration” Chapter 6 “Conduct of Public Hearings” to clarify how records are
maintained, set the order of events at public hearings, and how oral and written testimony is
received and presented in the public hearing process. To view the proposed modifications,
please refer to the County’s website at www binghamid.gov, under the Public Notice tab.

Public comments are welcome at the Public Hearing. The verbiage may be subject to change
after testimony is received and discussion is held during the Public Hearing. Individuals who
need accessible communications or other accommodations in order to participate in programs
and services of Bingham County are invited to make their needs known to the Bingham County
Clerk at least 3-5 days in advance at (208) 785-7040. ADA/504 Compliance

Whitney Manwaring
Bingham County Commissioners
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